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Recommendation

Sub:Diversion of 1.33 ha of forest land in f.sy.no"54a of
kansur village of siddapur taluk, Uttar kannada
district' for establishing 1x10 MVA, LLO/LL KV
substation in favour of the exective engineer
(Ele ctrical), maj or works divisio n, KPTCL IUKJ

-0-

The project is for establishing of 1x10 MVA, 770/71 KV substation at
F.sy.no.S4a of Kangod(KansurJ village, This project is necessarily required
to quality power supply to the public & minimize the interruption to rural
area of Sirsi and Siddapur taluq. And to solve the low voltage problem,
minimize the overload problem in sirsi and siddapur grid, Hence the
diversion of forest land of 1.33 ha is recommended for approval. and also

recommended for the lease period of 30 years.
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